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NEW PROGRAMS SPOTLIGHT

Sparked by a concern for young children under quarantine during Covid, Connie Neal felt led to be a 
light and a witness to children who no longer had the ability to interact with their peers or teachers. 
Seeing a great need, Connie created the character of “Grandma Goodie,” a whimsical cross between 
Mr. Rogers and Mrs. Doubtfire. Now young children watching at home can glean a great blessing with 
both sweetness and humor and learn the Word of God!

We are thrilled to feature so many great national ministries on CTN. The newest addition to our lineup 
is the renowned speaker, podcaster, and evangelist Lance Wallnau. He brings inspiring, significant, and 
relevant teaching to the body of Christ while discussing current events, politics, and spiritual insights. His 
byline is “Truth will not be Silenced, Join the Resistance.” Starting on Monday, January 6th you can 
watch on him on satellite and online at 9:30pm EST. Check local listings for viewing times in your area.

DEVOTION TV brings families together daily as host Brooks Gibbs and 
his lovable puppet sidekick Daily explore the Bible one chapter at a time. 

Each engaging episode features Brooks and Daily reading and breaking 
down Scripture through fun trivia questions and lively discussions that make 

complex concepts accessible for viewers of all ages. This unique format creates a daily devotional 
experience the whole family can enjoy together, helping everyone grow in their faith and bring 
biblical understanding in just one chapter per day.

Grandma’s Goodies

Lance Wallnau

We always love bragging on our General Managers and this time is no different!

Our manager’s spotlight for this issue features the amazing Adonis Lenzy from our Nashville 
station. He was born in San Antonio, Texas, and went to school at Texas Bible Institute in 
Columbus, Texas. He then made his way east to Nashville in 2005. 

He has been working with WHTN for over a decade, volunteering or hosting his own program 
Inspiring Moments or other shows. He has also authored and co-authored several books, as 
well as being a pastor of Bridges Nashville. 

Husband to wife Heather for 16 years and the father of a tween and a teenager, he loves golf 
and enjoys all the sights and sounds on the course - even looking for that little white ball. One 
day he would love to go to the Masters Tournament in Augusta.

MANAGER SPOTLIGHT

To learn more, visit: CTNonline.com/affiliate/ctn-nashville



A GIFT THAT LEAVES A LEGACY DONOR SPOTLIGHT

MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT

Don’t miss the opportunity to give your gift to 
help build a prayer garden along the banks of 
the Jordan River in Israel. This special project 
aims to create a peaceful and sacred space for 
prayer and reflection adjacent to the current 
Yardenit Baptismal site.

For your gift of $250, you can have a 
Jerusalem stone brick engraved with your 
name and location, to leave a lasting legacy in 
the walls of this beautiful prayer garden.

ORDER NOW: CTNprayergarden.org or call: 727-535-5625 Ext. 4068 LEARN MORE: CTNonline.com/gift

Meet Jackie Goldstein: The gift that 
keeps on giving... 

Jackie found peace in His presence, life 
for her soul watching CTN and why she 
decided to partner with our ministry:

“I start my day watching CTN. It’s a great way to 
hear the Word of God and get the true news... CTN was a lifeline 
to me when my husband passed away a few years ago. When I 
was watching one morning, I heard about their Planned Giving 
Program.  It piqued my interest.  I am 70 years young and have a 
limited income.  I thought it would be a good idea to learn more 
about the CTN Gift Annuity program. 

“Through that program I would get an income for life and then 
give back to the ministry, impacting souls around the world for 
Christ! What better way to leave a legacy.  

“Everyone we meet is our neighbor. Partnering with CTN gets 
the Word of God out to a lost and hurting world. I know I helped 
build a small piece of a bigger Kingdom through my giving. We 
are called to be good stewards of our finaces.  What better place 
to make a difference than to give to CTN...“

At the end of 2024, our President and Vice-President, Yolanda and Brian 
Morris, went to Kathmandu, Nepal, to visit our outreach Children’s Home 
of Love. CTN has had this outreach since 2003, and during that time we 
have touched the lives of 41 children. This isn’t just an orphanage; it 
is a family. We take them in from when they are young all the way 
through school, giving them education to receive a college degree 
or a trade. To date, 15 kids have received a college degree and now 
either run their own business or have wonderful jobs in their fields. 

Brian and Yolanda spent time getting to know the four new girls that 
have come into the home recently and had a big barbeque with all of 
the children — even those that now live on their own came to the party. 
Seven of the kids graduated high school and received their adult study 
Bibles, something they always look forward to.

Brian and Yolanda then traveled to India to teach at a girls training center, 
preach in several churches, and bless a village church with some much 
needed upgrades to their building. They also traveled with one of the older 
girls from the Children’s Home to attend nursing school. While there, they 
were able to surprise one of the girls in her 2nd year of nursing school who 
didn’t know they were in the country. It was a fruitful trip and we couldn’t 
do outreaches like this without you, our viewers and supporters of CTN. 
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AN INVITATION FOR YOU... For ministry highlights ... prayer topics ... new programming alerts ... and more ... request our twice-
monthly email, Ministry Insider Update. Visit CTNonline.com/contact-us to sign up! (Your email will never be sold or given away.)
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EXPANDING OUR REACH

We are growing — literally. Our 
station in West Palm Beach 
(WFGC) has been broadcasting 
since 1988 and we just got a 
power increase. Our signal has 
doubled in size, and will reach 
up to Fort Pierce and down 
south of Kendall which is over 
100 miles.

We will be broadcasting to the 
Greater Miami community which 
houses over 6 million people and 
is the 18th largest metro in the 
country. Our General Manager, 
John Lucena, is excited about 
increasing this ministry reach.
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